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[bookmark: _GoBack]Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Seychelles and thanks the Head of the Delegation for the presentation of the report.
Georgia positively assesses the ratification of the international treaties by the Government of Seychelles that are linked to human rights. We also acknowledge the Government’s progress to combat drug and substance abuse among children.
Georgia welcomes the efforts undertaken by Seychelles to increase access to justice by women and girls, as well as the measures to combat trafficking in persons and encourages the Government to continue taking steps in this regard.
Herewith Georgia would like to kindly offer the following recommendations:
· To continue measures aimed at reforming the penitentiary system and improving conditions of inmates;
· To continue efforts aimed at improving the accessibility to health-care services for persons with disabilities;
· To continue efforts to promote and protect children’s rights;

We wish the Delegation of Seychelles a successful UPR.




